
August 21, 2024

Hello BV Chamber Members & Friends, 

Happy Wednesday everyone! Well, I can finally pull out of my street onto West Main in under 15 minutes
so summer traffic must be dying down. Phew! We made it. What a fast and furious and beautiful summer
this has been. Warmth and rain and flowers and mushrooms and lots of water in the river!

A big kudos to all of the businesses and their staff who kept the vibes up all summer long! 

Comp Plan Lo-Down

I had an interesting conversation this week with Leadville local, Gabby Voeller from SE Group. This is the
company hired by the town of Buena Vista to create our new 10-year Comprehensive Plan.

There are big, big questions about the vision for our collective future and it's important to the Chamber to
have a thoughtful and nuanced discussion about the vision for the Comp Plan. 

Are we going to become a sprawling big box, multinational chain store, strip mall, car centric community, or
are we going to grow with a mind towards small business and public transportation and walkability and
bikeability and growth boundaries and aesthetic appeal? Are we going to end up with 20,000 square foot
mansions taking over the housing market or are we going to remain more modest, and human scale? 

It's all on the table. That's the scary part and the exciting part. Now is the time to voice your vision so that
the Chamber can help pass it on. It's important to us that Chamber members be represented FULLY in
these negotiations. 

Now is the time to stake a claim into what the future of BV is going to be and not let the pressures of
unfettered futures tell us how it's going to go. How do we thoughtfully plan ahead to retain what feels like
the freedom of mountain living while creating a nice future for us all?

Now is the time to enshrine the ways in which we protect what we love about living in a small, rural
mountain village. We have seen too many towns and cities across the state of Colorado be absolutely
ruined by the norms of poor planning, sprawl and corporate takeovers that put small business out of
business.

I'm pleased to share that SE Group is open to hosting a conversation with Chamber Members to gather our
collective thoughts for consideration in the Comp Plan process.

I think the small business and local nonprofit perspective is absolutely vital and I will keep our members
updated when we have a date for this meeting. I was disappointed that the Chamber was not accepted to
have a seat on the planning committee which welcomed in numerous community members and town
officials and staff, however they have assured me that the Chamber and our members will have a voice in
the process. I am hopeful that this side process will allow us to meaningfully participate in the nuanced
visioning and creation of the new plan. As business, government, and nonprofit leaders in the community,
our collective Chamber voice must be part of the process. 

Here's how you can help:

DONATE
It takes time and resources to engage in advocacy efforts such as this. Please donate to support our work
to ensure your perspective is heard. If you believe Chamber members should have a voice in this process,

please donate and specify "Comp Plan" in the Notes. DONATE

I'll also be reaching out to Chamber members with more ways to share and discuss your thoughts soon!

https://buenavistacolorado.org/
https://www.instagram.com/buenavistacolorado/
https://www.facebook.com/bvchamber/
https://account.venmo.com/u/bvchamber
https://account.venmo.com/u/bvchamber


All Events

All the best, 

Liz

Liz Morgan
Executive Director
Buena Vista Chamber of Commerce 

Donate to the Chamber's Advocacy Efforts - Comp Plan

BV Events
Share your events. Plan your fun!

https://business.buenavistacolorado.org/buena-vista-events
https://account.venmo.com/u/bvchamber
https://business.buenavistacolorado.org/buena-vista-events
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Weekly
Announcements

https://business.buenavistacolorado.org/weekly-announcement
https://business.buenavistacolorado.org/buena-vista-events


https://business.buenavistacolorado.org/weekly-announcement
https://buenavistacolorado.org/community-coffee/


BV Business Directory

BV Business Directory
Visit our online business directory of amazing local businesses. Whether you need help

with a home rennovation project or are planning a trip to Buena Vista, we've go you
covered. 

https://business.buenavistacolorado.org/directory
https://business.buenavistacolorado.org/directory


Share this email:

Don't be "that guy" who started a
forest fire 

Put your fires dead out, cold to the touch. Bring a big dry bag or a bucket. Fill it
with water early so nightime fire extingsishing is a piece of cake. What's your

forest legacy going to be? 

www.buenavistacolorado.org                                                  719.395.6612 

director@buenavistacolorado.org
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